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Swiss-Prot No.: O43709

Altername: BUD23

Storage/Stability: Store at -20°C. Avoid freeze / thaw cycles.

Immunogen:
Recombinant fusion protein containing a sequence
corresponding to amino acids 1-281 of human WBSCR22
(NP_059998.2).

Purification: Affinity purified

Reactivity: Human,Rat

Other Names: WBMT; MERM1; PP3381; HUSSY-3; WBSCR22; HASJ4442

Cellular
localization:

Cytoplasm, Nucleus

Relevance:

S-adenosyl-L-methionine-dependent methyltransferase that
specifically methylates the N7 position of a guanine in 18S
rRNA (PubMed:25851604). Requires the methyltransferase
adapter protein TRM112 for full rRNA methyltransferase
activity (PubMed:25851604). Involved in the pre-rRNA
processing steps leading to small-subunit rRNA production
independently of its RNA-modifying catalytic activity
(PubMed:25851604). Important for biogenesis end export of
the 40S ribosomal subunit independent on its
methyltransferase activity (PubMed:24086612). Locus-specific
steroid receptor coactivator. Potentiates transactivation by
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glucocorticoid (NR3C1), mineralocorticoid (NR3C2), androgen
(AR) and progesterone (PGR) receptors (PubMed:24488492).
Required for the maintenance of open chromatin at the
TSC22D3/GILZ locus to facilitate NR3C1 loading on the
response elements (PubMed:24488492). Required for
maintenance of dimethylation on histone H3 'Lys-79'
(H3K79me2), although direct histone methyltransferase activity
is not observed in vitro (PubMed:24488492).

Source: Rabbit

Antibody type: Polyclonal antibody

Isotype: Rabbit IgG

Molecular
Weight:

36kDa

Preservative: PBS with 0.02% sodium azide, 50% glycerol, pH7.3.

Recommended
Dilutions:

WB 1:500 - 1:2000; IHC 1:50 - 1:200; IF 1:50 - 1:100(Optimal
dilutions should be determined by the end user)
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